
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd May 2008 
 
The Secretary 
Senate Standing Committee on Environment, 
Communications and the Arts 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
 
 
 
Dear Secretary, 
 
 
There have been a number of recent inquiries into waste in Australia  
including the recent Productivity Commission Inquiry.  
 
Please find enclosed copies of two submissions to the Productivity 
Commission which are relevant to the Senate Inquiry into The Management of 
Australia’s Waste Streams. 
 
The attachments represent a broad consensus of the members of the NSW 
branch of the Waste Management Association of Australia. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
Mike Ritchie 
NSW President of the Waste Management Association of Australia 
 
 
 




